
INNOVATIVE LEARNING
T.I.E.S. EXPO

754-321-2620
CONTACT US

The Innovative Learning Department will be hosting the 
Technology, Innovation, Equity, and Support (T.I.E.S.) Expo on 
Saturday, October 19, 2024 from 8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. at: 

Fort Lauderdale High School 
1600 NE 4th Ave. Fort Lauderdale, FL 33305

www.browardschools.com/innovative-learning

Registration Process
*The first 100 teachers to register will receive a 

stipend and in-service points. Teachers
must attend all sessions to receive payment and 

points.

All other participants will receive in-service
points only. 

To be registered for this event please email 
Sarah Garvin or John O’Bryan at: 

sarah.garvin@browardschools.com
john.obryan@browardschools.com

FEATURING:

Check-in beginning at 7:30 a.m.
with the  Welcome Ceremony
starting at 8:30 a.m.

A.I. & innovative software to
improve student performance

Breakout sessions designed
for personalized learning

Renowned vendors and prizes as
well as in-service credits*


